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Go Eagles!
October has been a very busy month at Serrano!
The Serrano Eagles joined in our 20th annual Walk to School 

Day on October 5. Parent leaders met students at various 
neighborhoods in the community and walked to Serrano. One 
parent said, “We don’t usually walk to school, but after today 
we found out it’s not that far. Now we plan to walk more often 
because it’s fun and safe.”

On October 14, the School Carnival was attended by many of 
our Serrano families. Thank you so much to our wonderful Room 

Parents, PFO Carnival 
Team, Serrano Dad’s Club, 
and PFO leadership for 
hosting such a wonderful 
family event!

Red Ribbon Week 
brought very special 
guests to Serrano! Team 
USA Water-Polo Gold 
Medal recipients Kalieigh 
Gilcrest and K.K. Clark 
visited Mrs. Covington’s 
kindergarten class. After 
their presentation on 
perseverance, hard work, 
and how to achieve your 
goals, each kindergarten 
student was presented 
with a gold medal of their 
own!
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